
Northwest Indian Fisheries Commission 
 
Good afternoon,

Attached, please find a letter to Washington Department of Ecology Director Maia Bellon, from
NWIFC Executive Director Justin Parker regarding Industrial Stormwater General Permit
Reissuance - NWIFC Comments.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Martinez, NWIFC Habitat Policy Analyst II, at
mmartinez@nwifc.org or (360) 438-1180.

Thank you.
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